

Copley Primary School Mewsletter Friday 21st September 2018, Issue 2



01422 354209 head/admin/clerical@copley.calderdale.sch.uk

Head Boy and Head Girl 2018

We are so proud to announce our new Head Boy and Girl for 2018.

Maya and Jacob were chosen by both children and staff in a gruelling process.

I am absolutely positive they will be fantastic role models and ambassadors for the new school.





We made it......

Thank you for all support during this last difficult period for the school. It has been a long 18 months getting to this point and managing that old tired building was hard on everyone including most importantly the children.

For those of you who have joined us on one of the tours , we hope you are as impressed as we are. We are incredibly lucky and privileged to have such amazing facilities for the children and staff to learn and work in.

Tours of the new school...

We have had over 100 requests to join us for a tour of the new school. If you haven't managed to book on one yet, here are the remaining dates -

Monday 24th September at 2.45pm Tuesday 2nd Oct at 5pm Wednesday 3rd October 8.00am Thursday 4th October 9.00am

Please just either email or see Mrs Borland/Mrs Hendy to book on.

Mrs Borland/Mrs Hendy

You may have noticed a slight change in our main reception office since September. Mrs Borland has moved to working Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday from now on. Mrs Hendy will now be Administrator covering Thursday and Friday. For the rest of the week Mrs Hendy will be doing her original role of senior teaching assistant, senior midday supervisor and supporting in Greenpark- a busy lady!

This weeks Earth award winners



School Meals...

Our new kitchen will be up and running next week and we will be reverting back to the cards and your choices from last year. We will be starting on WEEK 1.

If you need a reminder as to what your child had please call at the office or email school and a copy will be sent home to you.



What's happening in school week beginning 24th Sept 2018

Mon 24th Sept	•	Menu cards begin Tour of the school at 2.45pm
Tues 25th Sept	•	
Wed 26th Sept	•	Swimming for Year 4
Thurs 27th Sept	•	
Fri 28th Sept	•	WOW assembly—Woodhouse Stars of the Week & 100 Club draw Tour of the new school 2.45pm

Uniform....

Please, please can you put names in your child's school uniform especially the ties. Can you also make sure you do not have uniform that belongs to another child. A cardigan has gone AWOL but the name is clearly sewn in the back. Thank you

Weekly attendance % &

number of pupils late in each

Northdene	96	0
Bankhouse	99	0
Greenpark	99	0
Riverwood	99	0
Springwood	94	2
Calder	99	2
Lydbrook	97	0
Woodhouse	97	3

Monday 24th September

Children from Reception will be having a class photograph taken on Monday morning for the Halifax Courier. If you have any queries about this then please contact the office.

TRAFFIC & PARKING



As you are all aware the roads around busy and parking is difficult!

school are extremely

Please take care when dropping off in the morning and picking your child up at the end of the school day. Please do not park close to the entrance of Copley Close as residents are finding it hard to see traffic coming on Wakefield Road when they pull out. Please also be mindful of keeping clear of the areas where children cross the road.

Thank you

~		N.	ames
	nee		nmes

We have an exciting competition for you all. Would you like to name one of the three new classrooms in our new school?

We are looking for a street name or feature or landmark from Copley Village and the surrounding areas.

Here are the names used so far for those of you less familiar with the whole school

Northdene, Bankhouse, Greenpark, Riverwood, Springwood, Calder, Lydbrook & Woodhouse

If you	ı have	a suggestion	for	the 3	3 new	classrooms	please	can you	fill in	the	slip	below	and	return	to
school	ASAP														

Pupil Name ------Class ------

Class name suggestions

- 1.
- 2.
- 3.